
GENERAL MEETING TRAILS END CLUB – NOV 25, 2019-11-25

Meeting called to order by Geoff Walker at 8:30 am

All Board members were present

Attendance:  139

Opening Prayer: Ginger Dougherty

Pledge of Allegiance: Hank Vanderzyden Sr.

Introduction of newcomers to the Park.  No newcomers present.

Treasurers Report:
Muriel presented the treasurers report.  Moved by Sherry Rogers 2nd by Bev Buechele.  CARRIED
A copy of the report is posted on the Board’s bulletin board.

President’s Report:  Geoff reported that Rosa Collier resigned her position as chair of the craft 
activity.  Brenda Shearer is looking for a replacement.  
*Don Chatterton is also leaving Trails End and we need a replacement for Health 
Coordinator.  
*Jack Burrows is coming on Jan. 6th to give a presentation on Financial Planning followed by 
BBQ   Dinner on Jan. 13th from 3:30 to 5:30.  A sign up sheet will be put up.
* Jon Gross moved the barrels to the east side of the shed for pop cans.

New Business:
*Richard Mehtala made a motion to transfer the responsibility of the plants around the hall 
to management. .  2nd by Joyce Galbraith.  CARRIED.  Dan accepted the responsibility of the 
Memorial Garden.
*Carolynn Mulock approached Jim Frost regarding replacement of the Christmas Tree in the 
Main Hall.  Board approved a maximum of $250.00.  CARRIED
*Tom Dame will announce that the Turkeys and Hams will be handed after the General 
Meeting.
*Table set up at 1 p.m.
*Terry announced Friday Jam Lunch to begin Nov. 29/19 at 12 noon.
*Ron Watson asked for volunteers to sign up for Sunday Brunch which will not begin until 
January 5th, 2020.  Ron Watson has retired as coordinator of the Brunch, and Linda Love will 
be taking over.
*Connie Senkiw announced that the deadline for the January Newsletter will be Dec. 15, 19 
and the December newsletter will be coming out shortly.  Leave announcements at 714 
North Bermuda in the drop of box.
Announcements from the floor:

Sunshine Lady: No new information.



Health: No report but a planned blood drive at a later date.

Madonna Johnson reported on many events happening in the area.

Web Information: Linda Stainer gave an update on the information available on our web 
page.

Activity chairs were invited to present their activities for the coming week.

Half a Chance took in $75.00.  $37.00 to treasury & $38.00 to lucky ticket holders.

Adjournment: Ginger Dougherty 9:20

Minutes recorded by Jackie Smith


